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For Immediate Release 

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 

TRAI response to MIB back reference on TRAI Recommendations dated 

29.12.2022 on "Renewal of Multi-System Operators (MSOs) Registration". 

New Delhi 27th  June, 2023: Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) has 

issued its response to the back-reference received from Ministry of information 

& Broadcasting (MIB) regarding its earlier Recommendations on Renewal of 

Multi-System Operators (MSOs) Registration" dated 29.12.2022. 

Ministry of Information & Broadcasting through their letter dated 

27.04.2023, referred back on TRAI's Recommendations on "Renewal of Multi-

System Operators (MSOs) Registration". 

After examination, TRAI has finalized its response to the back-

reference by agreeing to the comments I suggested modifications of MIB. The 

views given by the Authority have been placed on TRAI's website 

www.trai.gov.in. 

For any clarification I information Shri Anil Kumar Bhardwaj, Advisor 

(B&CS), TRAI may be contacted at Tel. No. +91-11- 23237922 and email: - 

ad v bcs-2 @tra i . g ov. in. 
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Secretary, TRAI 
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